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The Honorable Kellie Warren, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 441B-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Warren: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 14 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 14 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 This is to notify you that the Division of the Budget is preparing a fiscal note for the bill 

indicated above.  A request to provide fiscal effect information has been sent to one or more 

agencies or organizations, and we are awaiting a response from them to complete the fiscal note.  

This notice is to acknowledge that a hearing has been scheduled on the bill and to advise you of 

the status of the fiscal note in our continuing effort to provide useful and timely information on 

proposed legislation.  As soon as the necessary information is received, the fiscal note will be 

completed and submitted to you for your deliberations. 

 

 If you have questions or more detailed information is desired, please contact us. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 


